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WELCOME TO MARINA VILLAGE MIDDLE SCHOOL!!! 

Safety, Respect, Responsibility 
 
Sports Quote - “It’s not whether you get knocked down; it’s whether you get up.”– Vince Lombardi  

 
STUDENTS 

School Picture Day: School pictures will be taken on August 19th and 20th during students’ PE classes. Boys will take their 
pictures on Monday, 8/19 and girls will take their pictures on Tuesday, 8/20. Please see the flyer for additional 
information. The picture make-up day will be Friday, September 20th. 

No Latex Items – Marina Village has several students with severe latex allergies. To help us protect the students we are 
asking parents not to send any balloons or other items to school with their students that have latex in them. Thank you 
for your consideration on this issue. 

PE Clothes: PE clothing is on sale in the office for $10 per item. If students choose not to purchase our clothing they must 
bring a white or gray t-shirt/sweatshirt and dark blue shorts/sweats. 

ATHLETICS 

Volleyball - Boys and girls volleyball try-outs will begin on Tuesday, August 20th and run through August 22nd. Tryouts 
begin at 2:30 for 6th/7th grade and 3:45 for 8th grade. See the school website for additional information. 

Cross Country - Students interested in participating in cross country will have a meeting on Monday, August 19th, at 2:15 in 
the MP Room. See the school website for additional information. 

ENRICHMENT 

Fall Enrichment Classes - Interested in taking a Cake Decorating, Cooking, Sign Language, or an Art class? The PTC has 
set up an amazing series of fall enrichment classes that Marnia Students can take after school. Many classes are 5-6 weeks 
and there is a small fee associated to take the class. Classes begin on September 9th. Please see the attached flier for 
classes and to sign up. Questions?  Please contact Enrichment Coordinators DeAnna Carnahan and Shelle 
Limoncelli at either carnysda@yahoo.com or jimshelle2@att.net . 

Garden Club - Our garden club begins on Monday, 8/19. In the club, students work on planting, trimming, weeding, and 
beautifying the campus. See Mrs. Gina a lunch to participate. 

 

 

 

 



PARENTS 

Safety Day - August 27th will be our first safety day of the year. Students will practice evacuation, lockdown (in class and at 
lunch), and bus evacuation drills on this day.  

Chinese Student Visit - Students from our Sister School in Hangzhou are coming to America!!! We are so excited for them 
to visit and look forward to providing an enriching experience for these amazing students and for our students to 
experience a little bit of Chinese culture. To facilitate the visit, we are looking for a total of 14 of families to each host 
two middle school aged Chinese students from the evening of October 4th to the morning of October 9th. These 28 
students will come to America to attend school with our students and to experience our life, school, and culture. 
Participating families will receive information about their students prior to the visit and the families in China will reach 
out and get to know you before the students arrive. Please consider this amazing opportunity to share our culture with 
some students for a few days. Please see the attached flyer. If you are interested in participating in this exchange, please 
contact our secretary, Sarah Haliday at shaliday@my.rescueusd.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STAFF 
Supervision Duty Team B 
AM Duty: Childers, Gray, Yergensen, Williams 
Break Duty: Miller, Olson, Matzat, Jones, Lubuc, Ferrara, Bruch, Brown, Hubbard 
PM Duty: Smith, Drever/Gezi, Ellis, De La Cruz 
Detention Thursday: Gray 
 
 








